
2025 REGION 8 CONVENTION 
ALL EVENTS TICKETS (AET) & CHARM REGISTRATION INFORMATION 

 
 All competing and non-competing MEMBERS of Region 8 Sweet Adelines must register for an All Events 

Ticket (AET). 
 All AETs are already purchased through your Regional Fair Share Assessment. There is no need to send in money, 

but you STILL NEED TO REGISTER for an AET. 
 AET badges must be worn to both contests when not competing. When competing, place badge in your stage bag. 
 Be sure to list everyone in your group on the spreadsheet to include members and CAL members competing in a 

quartet associated with your chorus. 
 For choruses NOT competing, their members must still register to receive their AET. Any members of a non-competing 

chorus that are attending contest will need to fill out the chorus registration form. 
 Chapter-At-Large members who are in a quartet from a chorus may register for their AET with that chorus. If all four 

members of a quartet are CAL, see CAL information. 
 Other CAL members, see CAL information. 
 Charm orders are optional and are an extra cost of $7 each.  **There will be limited quantities available for purchase.** 
 All AETs & charms will be mailed to the chorus coordinator, quartets, and CAL members.  
 We will not issue AET’s to Non-Region 8 Members & Non-Members that wish to attend the contest and they should not 

need to be listed on this sheet. These individuals will need to purchase individual tickets at the door each day. Ticket 
prices are: 

o Single Sessions (plus processing fees) - $25/session for adults, $20/session for student/senior 60+ 
o Children 12 and under are free 

 
DEADLINE 
 The AET spreadsheet is due to Heather Reimnitz via email (hreim6@gmail.com) by April 1, 2025. 
 Mail check for the total due for charms, made payable to “Rocky Mountain Region 8” and send to Andrea Hass at 

18420 Chandler Place, Monument, CO 80132 
 To pay via Zelle – Send a Zelle payment to the email address financermr8@gmail.com. Please notate what the 

payment is for before submitting the payment. 
 

 
FOLLOW THE INSTRUCTIONS CAREFULLY!  Electronically submit the spreadsheet to Heather Reimnitz at 
hreim6@gmail.com.  Email Heather with any questions. 


